Batelling Lowe Basic School
Kiang Banta Ward

Lower River Region

9™ July, 2018.

To: Director Regional Ofﬁc
Mansakonko WA

THE SCHOOL IS APPLYING FOR AUTﬁORISATION DOCUMENT
FROM YOUR INSTITUTION

The above name mentioned School wishes to write this letter for the fencing of
their School and School Garden and Toilets. We are having Donors who are ready
to fence the School Premises which is musical friends of the Gambia .
Netherland.

We are waiting for your perusal and consideration.

Your Sincerely,

Momodou Manneh
Councilor Kiang Banta Ward

Cc: Chairman -MKAC
Chief Executive Officer-MKAC
File.



